
Incoming Freshmen Parent-to-Parent Network Night 

 

Want to get the inside scoop on what it is really like at  

Naperville North High School (NNHS) 

 
 Come and join us to hear from some of our veteran NNHS parents as your child 

 gets ready to make the transition from 8th grade to high school.   

This event will be an informal Q and A session entirely driven by the attendees.  

 

Feel free to ask questions to the experienced parent panel about 

Academics – Sports – Homework – Clubs – Social Issues 

or any other questions you might have about high school. 

 

Date: Tuesday, January 29, 2019 

Time: 7:00 p.m. – 8:30 p.m.       

Location: Learning Commons 
 

Please park in the North lot at the intersection of Ogden and Mill St. and enter the building through the main entrance  

899 North Mill Street • Naperville, IL 60563 

Sponsored by NNHS School, Family, Community Partnership (SFCP) 

If you have any questions, please contact  

Geetha Kagathi at gkagathi@gmail.com or Teresa Bertolozzi at rnespero@yahoo.com 


